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From: Historic Preservation Commission

To: Elmer, Linda
Subject: FW: Goll Mansion site development
Date: Tuesday, March 01, 2016 3:49:58 PM

Please add to the record
Carlen

From: Sandra Weinstein [mailto:sandra.weinstein@sbcglobal.net]
Sent: Tuesday, March 01, 2016 3:43 PM

To: Historic Preservation Commission

Subject: Goll Mansion site development

Dear Sir, | am very concerned about the project proposed for the Goll mansion site. The current
proposal will have a negative effect on the Goll mansion, the neighborhood and the bike and walking
path. To move the mansion twice and build a gigantic 26 story high rise in back of it will NOT preserve
the integrity of the mansion. This massive building will loom large over the mansion and it will appear
out of place and lost. In addition, to build the high rise so close to the bike and walking path will
impinge on nature and the solace and beauty of this much used walking and bike path. Lastly, parking
is an ongoing problem on prospect. To build this 26 story structure on this site will increase the parking
problems and create numerous safety issues due to the increase in traffic. Thank you for your
consideration, Sandra Weinstein 1522 north prospect Ave. Milwaukee
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